Edwards,Michelle

From: George Azar [azar1203@gmail.com)

Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 6:34 PM

To: DeBaun,Curtis

Cc: Edwards,Michelle; Felling,Darrell; Amy Auler; Don Morris; Elliott,Earl; Nation, Todd; Neil
Garrison; Crossen,Martha; Nasser,Karrum

Subject: *Extl* Re: Downtown cleanup event on Thursday the 5th
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Thanks.

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 19, 2018, at 6:32 PM, DeBaun,Curtis <Curtis.DeBaun@TerreHaute.IN.Gov> wrote:

I wanted to quickly update everyone. I just discovered that Downtown Terre Haute is planning
on having a cleanup on April 5th (they wanted to do this the day before First Friday). I believe
there will be a 5-7 time period available for anyone wanting to show up. [ talked to Stephanie
Pence, and told her a few council members would probably be interested in helping out. This will
be a Downtown Terre Haute event, and while I hope a few of us are able to help out, it is not a
city council event. If you have any questions about the event, feel free to contact me. Have a
good evening!

Curtis DeBaun [V
Terre Haute City Council

From: DeBaun,Curtis

Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 5:42 PM

To: Edwards,Michelle; Felling,Darrell; Amy Auler,; Don Morris; Azar, George; Elliott,Earl;
Nation,Todd; Neil Garrison; Crossen,Martha; Nasser,Karrum

Subject: Downtown cleanup event on Thursday the 5th

Fellow council members,

I have been seeking something for us to do (if we wish) on the 5th, the night of our cancelled
meeting. Neil came to me with the idea of council members meeting up downtown to clean the
area. While we have yet to figure out all of the details, I was wondering who would all be
interested in doing this. After speaking to Eddie on the phone this evening, I do not believe open
door will be an issue, therefor we do not necessarily need to be concerned about a limit of four.
Anyone who would like to participate in this should be able to. If this seems like something any
of you would be interested in, please respond. Thanks!

Curtis DeBaun IV




Terre Haute City Council

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including all attachments, is for the sole
use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. If you
are not the intended recipient, you may NOT use, disclose, copy or disseminate this information.
Please contact the sender by reply e-mail immediately and destroy all copies of the original
message including all attachments. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.

The City of Terre Haute 17 Harding Avenue Terre Haute, IN 47807
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